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Dear community, 

 

I am very excited to announce that Dr. Balcomb, our church's national president, will be visiting our 

community on the weekend of November 5-6. 

 

As I stated during service today, Dr. Balcomb was in Texas for the National Council meeting. He and 

Rev. Jackson talked about potential communities that he could visit, and Rev. Jackson suggested 

Colorado because we have not been visited in such a long time. 

 

I'm very grateful for Rev. Jackson's suggestion, and I'm personally very excited to have the opportunity to 

welcome Dr. Balcomb (and hopefully his wife) and to inspire him with our community and what we are 

doing here. I am still working on planning the weekend, but we talked today about doing a community 

dinner on Saturday (November 5) night, either at the church or at a restaurant. Please try to keep that 

evening open for that. 

 

I will provide more details as they become more concrete. 

 

 


